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MEMORANDUM 
 

  

TO:    Secretary of State 
          (Delivered via email to regs@sec.state.ma.us) 

          Department of Administration and Finance 
           (Delivered via mail to Melissa.Andrade@state.ma.us) 

 FROM: Chief Robert J. Ferullo (Ret), Interim Executive Director 
                Municipal Police Training Committee 

 DATE:    October 15, 2020 

 RE:         Notice of Open Meeting 

     NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 
 
Under the provisions of G.L. c. 30A, the Municipal Police Training Committee will 
conduct an Open Meeting Wednesday, October 28, 2020 at 10:00 am, virtually. 

To view this meeting on computer, laptop, tablet or smartphone with speakers and 
microphone, use this link at the above date and time: Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/92225264512?pwd=NUhGbENKd0I5L05vdlRPTUNGcElKZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 922 2526 4512 / Passcode: 591635 
Dial by your location 
        +1 929 436 2866 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown) 
Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/arJluL9iU 

RJF/lmk 
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